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Carla McLane

From: David Jones
Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2024 2:38 PM
To: Carla McLane
Subject: Re: Planning Commission - end of term letter - response required

Dear Carla 
 
I am interested in continuing in the position of Planning Commission member for the upcoming term.   
 
Sincerely, 
David Jones 

From: Carla McLane <mclanec@cityofboardman.com> 
Sent: Friday, October 25, 2024 10:26 AM 
To: David Jones <JonesD@cityofboardman.com> 
Subject: Planning Commission - end of term letter - response required  
  
David, 
Good morning. 
  
Please see the attached letter. Hope to hear from you soon! 
Carla  


